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DHS Monthly Lunch at Rodeo’s Mexican Restaurant 

November 21, 2013 
 

 
  

This month’s lunch was at Rodeo’s Mexican Restaurant, south side location. We had a 

very good turnout after having 3 classmates who thought they were attending had to 

cancel for various reasons. For those that didn’t make it, we missed you and hope to 

see you real soon!  

 

Below is a photo of the attendees for this month’s lunch.
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Here are some photos of the food from today’s lunch. 

     
 

    
 

 

We were delighted to have Don Tew join us today.  

He’s been threatening to come to the lunches and 

finally made it.  Don, it was so nice to have you 

with us today.  I do hope you will felt comfortable 

and will join us more often.  Thank you for making 

the effort to attend today. 

 

 

We were also delighted to have Gloria Kirkland 

White with us today.  It was good to see her, be 

able to visit with her and catch up.  She brought 

with her a very pleasant and lovely surprise – 

her two grown daughters, Terri and Tammi.  We 

really enjoyed you three being with us today.  

Thank you for making the effort to attend.  It 

was very much appreciated. 
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Following are the photos from today’s lunch.  Enjoy! 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another. Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!  

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com  in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your Classmate 

Profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com . 

 

 
 

I am grateful for all of my classmates, those who are still with us and those who are 

gone but not forgotten.  Each and every one of you have touched my life in a 

special way. I am proud to claim you all as fellow classmates.   Thank you for being 

a part of our DHS1970 class.   Happy Thanksgiving to you all! 

 

Debbie Breckenridge 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

